


Lindisfarne Methodist Parish Pink Sheet

The Parish Council held its first meeting for 2019 on the 29th January.  The following were some items discuss:  
1. The Finance and Property Committee are to investigate ways to improve the dim lighting in the Lounge.  
2. Congratulations to Amanda Hare our new Kids Klub Convenor.  
3. Lent Study Groups commence in March.  
4. The World Day of Prayer service on March 1st is to be held at First Church. The foyer has a poster giving more information.
5. For several years, our church has been operating its finances on a deficit budget with expenditure exceeding income.  One main source of income is Sunday offerings. The Parish Council asks all to consider an increase in giving to help the budget.
6. Coming Adverts:  
· Mid-week communion and lunch next Wed, 20th February.  
· “All Things Bright and Beautiful” on Saturday, 9th March.  $10 admission; a sales table and refreshments will be served.  
· Fund-raising: Coupland’s Bakery Hot Cross Buns, with orders to be taken in March, $4.00 per packet of six.  
7. Friday Club will continue for this year provided numbers of children coming along are maintained.  
8. A Car Trial may be organised for an earlier date this year.  
9. The Parish Council would like to know who are trained “First Responders” who can take charge in an emergency. If this is you let Rosemary in the office know.  
10. Provision for Wi-Fi (and thus internet) now covers the Multi-Purpose Rooms. The Finance and Property Committee will investigate methods of ensuring that our Wi-Fi connection is secure, to minimise outside interference or unauthorised use.  
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